
  
 
  
 
From:   
Sent: Wednesday, September 05, 2012 2:51 PM 
To: SMITS Robert-Jan (RTD) 
Cc: STROHMEIER Rudolf (RTD); BELL John (CAB-GEOGHEGAN-QUINN); REILLY 
Patricia (CAB-GEOGHEGAN-QUINN); ;  

; RUTE Maive (RTD); Pekka Pesonen 
Subject: Copa Cogeca in support of Biobased Industries PPP 
 
  
 
Dear Robert-Jan Smits, 
 
  
 
For your attention, please find attached a letter from Pekka Pesonen, Secretary General, 
COPA COGECA, in support of the PPP on Biobased Industries. 
 
  
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
  
 
  
 
Best Regards 

 
 

 
Novozymes 
Rue d'Arlon 25 
BE-1050 Bruxelles 

 
E-mail:  
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